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The Oregon Chapter of the Foundation for North American Wild Sheep (OR-FNAWS), is
a hunting and conservation organization that actively supports Bighorn sheep and rocky
mountain goats in the State of Oregon. Our organization absolutely supports the
agency’s mission: “To protect and enhance Oregon’s fish and wildlife and their habitats
for use and enjoyment of present and future generations”!

We have been represented on the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife's (ODFW)
External Budget Advisory Committee (EBAC) about for seven years. The EBAC and
internal ODFW Administrative/ Management staff have struggled mightily with ODFW’s
fiscal shortfall for several months. After careful review of the current fiscal situation, we
have come to the conclusion that there are absolutely no easy or quick solutions to the
current fiscal challenges. We feel that the general public that makes up consumptive
and non-consumptive users of fish and wildlife resources and derive an extra special
benefit from Oregon’s fish and wildlife resources. For that reason alone we feel that
General fund support and possibly lottery fund support from the states budget should be
added to ODFW'’s budget.

After careful review of the current fiscal situation that the agency is working to
overcome, we have cautiously decided to accept moderate fee increases to both the
hunting and fishing sides of the budget to keep the agency moving ahead effectively.
Both hunters and fishers rely upon ODFW field and regional staff to help provide fishing
and hunting opportunities that we all enjoy. The field and regional staff members and
their support staffers provide the mechanics and support to the public while afield. We
much prefer adding general and lottery fund resources than laying off field and regional
staff or their support staff!

The Oregon State Police (OSP) Fish and Game enforcement program is critical to the
overall hunter/ fisher opportunity. We again, much prefer adding general and lottery
fund resources than laying off OSP Game Enforcement staff or their support staff!

Active support of HB3315 is very important to the future of the agency, it’s staff, the
general public, the fish and wildlife resources, and the mission of the agency. We will

Eeatienipa continue to actively be a part of the agency’s future efforts to bring the budget
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Dale Campbell  Ellen Campbell ~ resources for future generations is critical. It is certainly time however that we widen the
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that their share for a long time. It's time for others who enjoy the resources to step up

WaltvanDyke  and pay a share of the support costs also.

Website
www.oregonfnaws.org
www.facebook.com/orfnaws

Questions or concerns, please contact me.

“Putting Wild Sheep
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